
 

 

 

 

            

 

September 2023 Issue 
 Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Rosewood, where 

everyone is made feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all.                                                                                 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosewood 

Newsletter 

 

 

What can you expect to read inside this issue? 

 Activities 

 Upcoming entertainment & activities for September 2023 

 September birthday’s  

 Getting to know our staff a little better… In the spotlight 

section 

 5-year service award 

 How to get in touch 

 

 



Lots of upcoming fun for us all to enjoy…  

 
Entertainment 

What’s happening at Rosewood 

September 2023   

Quizzes, bingo, Skittles, Netflix film club, board games 

Entertainers will be visiting and our visits form Ken our pastor  

We also have our work experience volunteers supporting with activities  

“The lads card club”         

“Artists at work “                       

“Balloon fun”       

                                       



“Keeley entertainer”  

Tuesday 6th September at 2pm   

& 

“Jamie steen entertainment” 

Wednesday 20th September at 2pm 

 

To our wonderful 

Bill, Linda, Jean, Bryan & Catherine  

     

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month…  

Our Lovely Ola  

How long have you been working at Rosewood? 

“I have worked at Rosewood for 6 weeks”  

What do you like most about your role at Rosewood? 

“Caring for people and putting a smile on their faces, I feel the role is so rewarding and the beautiful 

people I care for also appreciates it by saying a huge thank you “ 

What is your happiest memory of working at Rosewood so far?  

“When the lovely Mrs KC smiled at me, it was her way of saying she appreciates what we are doing”  

What would you say to others looking into a career working in a care home? 

“You must be passionate and caring and carry a positive energy, because the people you care for need 

a shoulder to lean on, so you must show up for them at all times.”  

 



5 year -service award this month  

“Our lovely Vickie”  

 

Congratulations to our Vickie on achieving her 5-year service award and thank you so much 

for all your hard work and dedication  

 

“Much fun with lots of laughter and smiles”  

    

 

 

Thank you for reading… 

Please look out for our next issue of the newsletter in October 2023. 

Getting in touch… 

If you would like to get in touch with us, please don’t hesitate in doing so. You can use the contact 

details found at the bottom of this page. 

 

 

Mail: Rosewood Residential Care Home, Cobham terrace, Bean Road Greenhithe Kent DA9 9JB 

Tel: 01322 385880 



Email: carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk    


